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Robinson announced as new vice president  
for Vitruvian Health 

 

DALTON, Ga. (January 2, 2025) – Jordan Robinson has recently been named vice president of 
Physician Services for Vitruvian Health, encompassing both Hamilton Physician Services and 
Bradley Physician Services.  
 
“It’s great to have Jordan on board,” said Jeff Myers, CEO of Vitruvian Health, formerly 
Hamilton Health Care System. “He brings a wealth of experience in operations, strategy and 
physician relations that will further promote our patient-focused, high-quality care.” 
 
Robinson has a strong history of strategic physician service line development, programmatic 
growth, management of inpatient and outpatient operations, budget oversight, physician, 
staff, and leadership recruitment.   
  
Robinson’s health care background includes time at a freestanding children’s hospital and 
leadership roles at a primary care clinic, an academic medical center, and driving growth, 
strategy and operations at a multi-specialty physician practice group.  
  
Robinson earned his Bachelor of Science from the University of Florida, Juris Doctor from the 
University of Mississippi, and his Master of Health Administration from Johns Hopkins 
Bloomberg School of Public Health.   
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About Vitruvian Health 
In July of last year, Hamilton Health Care System announced a rebrand to Vitruvian Health as 
part of its regional expansion plans. The new name draws from the organization’s recognizable 
da Vinci-inspired Vitruvian Man icon, which has been a prominent part of Hamilton’s logo since 
1976. Da Vinci’s Vitruvian Man represents harmony, balance, and the interconnectedness of all 
aspects of health, perfectly aligning with Hamilton’s integrated system of care. 


